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Dear Parent/carer 

 

RE: Year 11 Business Day 

 

We are writing to inform you about our forthcoming Y11 Business Day, to be held on Friday 

22 March (this is a change of date from the original calendared date). Business Day is a 

fantastic opportunity for our pupils to prepare themselves for life after school and is a key 

part of our Careers Curriculum in school. 

During the day pupils, will have the opportunity to have a mock interview with an employer, 

to take part in work related workshops and to have a whole year group and individual 

photograph taken.  

Pupils are expected to attend in formal clothing, suitable for a professional interview and are 

welcome to bring any achievements with them that they may like to share during the 

interview process.  

We look forward to a successful day; please contact me if you have any further questions 

about this. 

Yours sincerely, 

Charlotte Lake  

Careers Leader 
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